
 

 

Networking Reception for women in 
technology 

Anita Borg Institute (ABI), a nonprofit organization, organized an event 
“Networking reception for women in technology” sponsored by Americam 

Express to inspire and connect the women technocrats. The event was held at 
ITC Maurya, New Delhi on 27th August 2015. Eight girl students of IT 

department from Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon attended the 
event. 

 

 


